
 
 

 

15th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are in the process of changing some of our I.T systems at school. One exciting change 

is the introduction of a piece of software called Classcharts. Throughout next week we will 

be talking to pupils in assemblies about how Classcharts will be used to support homework.  

During next week the pupils will receive guidance about how to access Classcharts and 

navigate the platform. Your child will receive details about how to log in and these will be 

shared with you via email next week, so that you can support your child at home. As part of 

our implementation, we will be launching the Parent App. very soon and will communicate 

this with you when it is set up. 

This system will replace our current Virtual Learning Environment, Itslearning and will be 

active from Monday 27th September. There will be more information in next week’s 

newsletter about Classcharts, to support parents and pupils.  

As an interim measure, pupils will be recording all homework in their planners, so please 

continue to check your child’s planner for information about any work that has been set. 

Kind regards, 

Brian Davis 

Assistant Head 

 


